
 

 
 
 
PRESS INFORMATION 
 

 

IWMA nominated for CV Magazine’s 2017 Health & 

Safety Award 

 

Hamburg, 9th February 2017.  This week the International Water Mist 

Association (IWMA) was nominated for the 2017 Health & Safety Award. 

Corporate Vision Magazine – the donor of the award – have established 

the award to “celebrate the companies and individuals whose dedication 

and hard work is often overlooked.”  

Their aim is to “cast a light on the remarkable firms and individuals whose 

inimitable ways and innovative thinking has seen them reach incomparable 

heights and gain remarkable accomplishments.”  

IWMA General Manager Bettina McDowell says: “We are delighted to have 

been nominated. The nomination as such is an honour and we wish all the 

other nominees the best of luck. We are sure that they are all doing a great 

job within the health and safety sector.”  
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